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Board of Directors  

Open House 
The SPC Board of Directors is currently recruiting new members. If you are interested in learning more  

about us, stop by for some light refreshments and conversation. 

Being a volunteer board member is a rewarding opportunity with many benefits: 

• Learn about non-profits, Boards and child care 

• Chance to contribute your skills and experience 

• Connection to a reputable organization 

• Opportunity to demonstrate leadership abilities 

• Personal satisfaction 

• Ability to contribute and collaborate 

                                                                           Join Us: 

November 20, 2018, 6:15 to 7:15p.m. 

SPC Head Office 

1602 Tricont Avenue, Suite 6, Whitby L1N 7C3 

Please forward your rsvp to Kathy Moffat, Board President  

at 647-203-9830 or by email at kathy.moffat@rogers.com by November 14,2018. Hope to see you! 


